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I support this measure because I feel that it is important for anyone who needs 

assistance with getting enough to eat to receive that assistance, no matter their 

immigration status. I do not believe immigration status should be a barrier for 

individuals and families to get enough food to eat. I have seen how crucial SNAP 

benefits and other food resources can be. 


